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The State does NOT need anymore taxpayer dollars for safety.  Laws for safety 

ALREADY exist, within the police and other law enforcement entities.  If you STOP 

tying their hands in doing their job to arrest criminals and KEEP them behind bars, vs 

your revolving door mentality, you wouldn’t need to extort any additional funds from 

taxpayers, which will only go to failing “ programs”.  

 

History repeats itself for those who pay attention, not pay additional taxes! 

  


